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 Mayor Jean Quan’s Statement  
Concerning Shootings This Morning 
 
 
This is a terrible tragedy. On behalf of the City we offer our deepest condolences to 
the victims and their families. We have spent most of the day reaching out to the 
community to offer support and want the students and family members to know that 
counseling services will be available through our Measure Y service providers. 
 
We commend the Oakland Police, Fire and other agencies that quickly responded to 
the shootings at OIKOS University this morning and who apprehended the suspect. 
 
There are still a lot of questions remaining. The Police are undertaking a thorough 
investigation and we will provide more information at a press briefing this evening 
at 6 pm at the Police Administration Buildings. 
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